
KIRSTIN S. DODGE 
Direct:  (425) 635-1407 
Internet:  KDodge@perkinscoie.com 

 
 

September 13, 2004 
 
 

VIA EMAIL & U.S. MAIL 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Office of the Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Puget Sound Energy, Inc. 2004 PCA Report 
Docket No. UE-041570 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 

We have discovered a typographical error in the Petition of Puget Sound 
Energy, Inc. ("PSE" or "the Company") For Approval of its 2004 Power Cost 
Adjustment Mechanism Report, which was filed with the Commission on August 31, 
2004.  The required correction is shown in blackline format on the enclosed page 9, 
line 10 of PSE's Petition.   

An original and 12 copies of the blacklined and clean copies of page 9 of PSE's 
Petition are enclosed, as well as an original and 12 copies of the entire clean, 
corrected version of the Petition.  For the Commission's convenience, we are also 
providing with the electronic email filing of this letter a complete electronic copy of 
the corrected Petition.  

Please return the extra copy of this letter to us in the enclosed, self-addressed 
envelope, with the Commission's confirmation stamp.  Thank you for your assistance.   

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Kirstin S. Dodge 

Enclosures 


